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Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice Presider.t - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
'St. Louis, M0 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

This letter is in reference to the telephone conversation between
Mr. R. F. Warnick of my staff and Mr. S. E. Miltenberger of your staff on
April 15,1986, regarding information supplied to the Nuclear Regulatory
Comission.

As we informed Mr. Miltenberger, on April 15, 1986 an unsigned letter was
received by the Office of Inspection and Enforcement transmitting a copy of
the minutes of a QC Staff Meeting on March 19, 1986. The letter highlighted
the next to the last paragraph of the meeting minutes, ia which security
matters were discussed.

Because we were already aware of the details of your enhanced security
measures, Region III plans no additional action with respect to this matter
at the present time.

Should you have any questions, please contact R. F. Warnick (312/790-5575).
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Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: A. P. Neunalfen, Manager Quality
Assurance

S. E. Miltenber
DCS/RSB (RIDS) ger, Plant Manager
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Region IV,

Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek
K. Drey
Chris R. Rogers, P.E.
Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission
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